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March 31, 2021

Mr. Joseph Laster

(via email)

Re: Wastewater Allocation and Service
Dear Joseph,

The Town of Hinesburg is able to serve the Mechanicsville Road, parcel # 6.625.1 project’s
wastewater capacity needs of 420gpd and drinking water capacity needs of 675gpd. Formal
allocation and payment of fees are required (unless already paid) as specified in Hinesburg
Town Ordinance.

Sincerely,

Erik Bailey,

Director of Utilities & Facilities




